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MEMO TO:  		HCH Community  
FROM: 	Administration Office  
DATE:			June 25, 2025
RE: 	Main Entrance (McLaughlin Road) Closure 
June 27 – June 29, 2025 

***************************************************************
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This weekend, Sheridan College is hosting a Brampton Rib Festival. Large crowds of people are anticipated.
In an effort to prevent unauthorized parking in our parking lot from people attending the Rib Fest, we will be temporarily closing off the main entrance at McLaughlin Road. You will still be able to exit from the main parking lot onto McLaughlin Road, but just not enter. 
This closure will take place from Friday June 27, 2025 at 4:00pm to Sunday June 29, 2025 at 7:00pm.  
During this time, all of the entrances along Kingknoll Drive will remain open and accessible. We encourage all staff, and visitors to allow a few extra minutes to follow this detour.
We appreciate your cooperation and understanding during this exciting community event. 
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Holland Christian Homes

HCH Here to Care.

Holland Christian Homes Inc.
7900 McLaughlin Road South
Brampton, ON L6Y 5A7

T. 905.459.3333

www.hch.ca




